
Candlelight Tours at Biltmore – The Details 

For 2012, Lutheridge is offering, in partnership with the Biltmore Estate, the option to register 
for Christmas at Lutheridge and Biltmore and enjoy a candlelight tour. Here are the details 
regarding the Candlelight Tour versus the Daytime Tour. 

Daytime Tour: 
• This ticket includes a self-guided tour of the house during normal business hours as well 

as the gardens, winery, Antler Hill Village, and Riverbend Farm. 
• Lutheridge will set up a timed entry for guests. This will be the time the guest can enter 

the house to do the self-guided tour. Timed entries are applicable to the house only. 
• Lunch is on your own either at the Estate or in the nearby area. 

 

Candlelight Tour: 
• This ticket includes a self-guided tour of the house at night on Saturday night. 
• Lutheridge will set up the timed entry for the guests. This will be the time the guests can 

enter the house to do the self-guided tour. Timed entries are applicable for the house 
only. 

• The ticket also includes two options with regards to access to the estate during the day 
on Saturday OR Sunday. 

1. The guest is able to tour the grounds ONLY (including Antler Hill Village, the 
gardens, Riverbend Farm, and winery) during the day on Saturday. However, 
guests are not able to enter the house for a self-guided tour during regular 
business hours on Saturday. In other words, guests cannot entry the house twice 
that day. 

2. Or if the guest wishes, he can go to the candlelight tour on Saturday evening and 
then return to the estate on Sunday to tour the grounds (including Antler Hill 
Village, the gardens, Riverbend Farm, and winery). 

• Due to the timing of the candlelight tour, guests will need to handle dinner on their own 
either at the estate or in the nearby area. 


